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NEWSLETTER 
 

  

IN THIS ISSUE 
 
• Achievements 
• Aspirations 
• The school and home 

partnership 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
Colleagues and Students 
 

 As we approach the end of our first term as a 
larger, merged multi academy trust of five 
schools, I thought it would be a good time to 
reflect on our achievements, update you on our 
plans for the future and make a direct plea to 
all parents / carers. 
 
As you know, The Cornovii Trust came into 
existence on 1st September 2022 when 
Alsager, Alsager Highfields Primary, Audlem St 
James Church of England Primary, Brine Leas 
and Weston Primary schools merged to form 
one organisation. You can find more details  
on our website www.thecornoviitrust.org  
and you can follow us on social media,  
which will keep you updated on our work. 

http://www.thecornoviitrust.org/
https://www.facebook.com/thecornoviitrust
https://twitter.com/cornoviitrust
https://www.instagram.com/thecornoviitrust/
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I am really excited about the future for our young people and can see 
The Cornovii Trust going from strength to strength. We also intend 
to grow, with more schools joining us over the coming years. 
However, our intention is to always remain in the Cheshire, 
Shropshire and Staffordshire areas, hence the name ‘Cornovii’ (the 
ancient name given to the people of these areas). We will always 
remain a local trust, working hard to support schools, young people, 
families and staff in the local area. 
 

We have achieved a huge amount in this first term, 
one of our key values and principles you will see on 
our website is collaboration. We see collaboration as 
the key driver for school improvement. Already this 
term our schools are working together to make 
themselves even better and for the benefit of our 
young people and staff. We have staff working 
across sites to support curriculum planning and 
lesson delivery; subject and senior leaders are 
working together to share good practice; moderation 
of pupil’s work has taken place across schools (with 
more to follow next term); the schools have agreed to 
various external reviews next term to help us 
improve our practice and we are working far more 
efficiently financially, ensuring better value for 
money which means more funds can be spent on our 
young people. There is still much more to do and we 
have great plans going forward. Our intention is to 
make all our great schools even better.  
 
 
 

Finally, I would also like to urge all parents / carers to work with their child’s school, 
headteacher and staff. We all know that young people succeed, make the most progress, are 
happier and achieve their best, when school and home work together in partnership. It 
means that young people are being given a consistent and clear message from all sides.  
 

A FINAL NOTE  
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Given everything we have been through as a nation, as we recover from the pandemic, it is 
more important than ever that we work together for the benefit of our young people. We 
all share the common goal of wanting the best for every child, we are all in this together, so 
let’s please work as one.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. I wish you and your families a very happy 
Christmas and best wishes for 2023. 
 

Richard Middlebrook 
CEO The Cornovii Trust 
 


